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LD 780

I urging you to pass LD 780 and preserve the right to reproductive autonomy in the
state of Maine. This is a basic right which should pertain to every United States
resident and citizen. Ending this right would take us back decades. These very
personal decisions should be between a woman and her doctor only.



